UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

L EG

BITRYAN PLAZA DRIVE SUITE 400
ARLNGTON TEXAS TaR11 8064
MAY 26 1994

Docket: 50-285
License: DPR-40

Omaha Public Power District

ATIN: T. L. Patterson, Division Manager
Nuclear Operations

Fort Calhoun Station FC-2-4 Adm.

P.0. Box 399, Hwy. 75 - North of Fort Calhoun

Fort Calhoun, Nebraska 68023-0399

SUBJECT: CHANGES TC THE FORT CALHOUN STATION RADIOLOGICAL EMERGENCY RESPONSE
PLAN

We have received your letter dated March 15, 1994, which transmitted changes
to the Fort Calhoun Station Radiological Emergency Response Plan. The plan
revision was sutmitted pursuant to 10 CFR 50.54(q) and incorporated the
following changes: (1) EPA-400 changes, (2) form changes, (3) potable water
source changes, (4) equipment and decontamination area changes, (5) procedure
reference changes, and (6) editorial changes.

We have rrviewed the revision and have determined that the changes are
acceptable and do not appear to degrade the effectiveness of your emergency
r“amiing at Fort Calhoun Station.

Stioula you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact
Ms. Gail M. Good at (510) 975-0240.

Sincerely,
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Division of Radiation Safety
and Safeguards

cc:

LeBoeuf, Lamb, Leiby ® MacRae
ATTN: Mr. Michael F. McBride
1875 Connecticut Avenue, NW
Washington, D.C. 20009-5728

Washington County Board

of Supervisors
ATTN: Jack Jensen, Chairman
Blair, Nebraska 68008













